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Orange Unified School District Launches Updated Website 
 

ORANGE, Calif., December 1, 2009–The Orange Unified School District is proud to 
announce the updating of its website. The official launch of the new and improved 
OUSD website will take place this afternoon at 3:00 pm. 
 
The website’s home page has been completely restructured with more accessible 
resources for teachers, parents, students, staff and community. A number of back 
pages have been updated and others are currently in development. 
 
“I am hopeful that the Orange Unified community will find our updated website useful in 
disseminating current information and providing easy access to important news about 
our school district,” said Renae Dreier, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools for the Orange 
Unified School District. 
 
The District considers its website a valuable resource for its employees, students and 
community members. This project was completed utilizing OUSD’s in-house expertise 
without any cost to the District. 

The Orange Unified School District’s website address remains the same at: 
www.orangeusd.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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